
Statement of Educational Purpose

Calvary Chapel of Norman, Inc. is a non-profit, tax-exempt corporation. The church exists for

the primary purpose of educating all who want to hear the gospel of Jesus Christ. We

accomplish this through weekly meetings, monthly leadership meetings, yearly retreats, and

ongoing counseling for those who desire such services.

The church has been vitally involved in the Norman community for over 20 years. Our

pastor started the first chaplaincy program with the City of Norman Police

Department, and still serves as a volunteer Chaplain. We do community outreach

such as Fall Family Festival, Operation Christmas Child, and we support other organizations in

such as Chamber of Commerce, Creation Truth Foundation, Families First, and

Norman Public Schools.

We also help the community in providing food to those in need with no cost attached through a

ministry called Sparrow House. Sparrow House operates in the church as an outreach to those

in need physically, mentally, and spiritually.

The church offers pre-marital counseling, marital counseling, alcohol and drug abuse

counseling, and family counseling at no charge. These educational services are offered

because we love our community and want people to live the best lives possible.

The church offers a Co-Op school one day a week, where children can come and learn. All are

welcome.

With an LPFM radio station we would be able to let our community know about these and

various other educational and outreach programs. This would enhance the community's ability

participate in our educational efforts.

In sum, our goal as an independent, non-denominational church is to minister to the needs of

the Norman community. We will continue to meet the needs of the Norman community through

our LPFM station. From Bible teaching, produced locally at our studios, to live broadcasts of

counseling services, crisis hotlines, drug and alcohol abuse services, community bulletin

boards, and the other educational and ministerial services mentioned above, the LPFM station

will significantly extend our ability to serve the broader community.
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